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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

 
Loretto Abbey Catholic Secondary School 
An addition to and a retrofit of the existing heritage building. 
 
 
March 2022 Progress Summary: A virtual Project Introduction Meeting was held on 
January 11, 2022, to provide the school community with information on the project. The 
presentation and FAQ have been posted on the website. The design team developed and 
presented the conceptual design to the first meeting of the Local Design Committee for 
review and comment on March 9, 2022. 
 
 
Anticipated Occupancy Date: January 5, 2026 
This date is subject to receipt of Ministry Approval to Proceed and Municipal Site Plan Approval by April 2024. 
 
 
Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

   Next Meeting:    Site Plan Review with City TBD 

   Latest Milestone Achieved:   Conceptual Design Mar 8, 2022 

   Next Steps:         Schematic Design Apr 29, 2022   

Site Plan Approval Submission May 18, 2022  

 
Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 

 
 
 

Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos.  
https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/lorettoabbey/News/new-construction/Pages/Default.aspx 
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